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 12th November 2019 
    
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 20th December we have arranged for the children from Reception to Year 
6 to watch the Aladdin pantomime at the Grange theatre in Hartford as part of our 
Christmas celebrations. 

We will travel by coach, leaving school at 
9.15am and returning for lunchtime. 

The children will need to wear their normal 
school uniform. 

We will not need any parent helpers on this trip 
thank you. 

The parental contribution for this visit is £11.50 per child which is payable via the 
ParentPay system where you will also need to give consent and full medical 
details as without this information your child will be unable to attend.  

As this is a Christmas treat rather than an educational visit if we do not receive 

payment your child will be unable to attend but will be expected in school and will 

have a Christmas film treat instead.  

If you DO NOT want your child to attend please return the attached form. 

PAYMENT DEADLINE MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER – after that we will not be able 

to accept any more bookings. 

Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs S Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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                                  ALADDIN PANTOMIME TRIP 
 
 

 
CHILD’S NAME________________________________   CLASS_______________ 
 
 
I DO NOT want my child to go on the Aladdin pantomime trip.  I understand they will 
still need to attend school on the day of the visit as normal. 
 
 
SIGNED __________________________________   DATE _______________ 
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